Lower 1 meet the ducklings

Lower 1 really enjoyed their visit to Littlegates to meet our new furry friends. The children
were so egg-cited to hear that the ducklings had hatched and couldn’t wait to meet them.

Everyone had to be very gentle and quiet, as the ducklings were only one day old! The
children stroked them and a few lucky ones managed to hold them too. Before we left, we let
the ducklings have a little dip in the water, although they didn’t seem very keen on having a
swim as they splashed us all when they jumped back out!

Miss Beth Adamson and Miss Charlotte James



